
January 23, 2024

Dear Republican Friends,

Greetings from the Ottawa County Republican Party! Happy New Year!! As 2024 dawns, we are starting to
focus on the many races we will be campaigning for this year. There will be a total of 18 Republican Nominees
on the Ottawa County November 5, 2024 ballot. Our Ottawa County Courthouse remains in Republican hands.
Seven of our Countywide Republican Incumbents will be on the ballot in November: 2 Ottawa County
Commissioners (Mark Stahl and Mark Coppeler), Prosecutor (James Van Eerten), Clerk of Courts (John Klaehn),
Sheriff (Steve Levorchick), Recorder (Nate Daniels), and Treasurer (Tony Hatmaker).

This year the Party needs to raise the funds necessary to support our local Republican candidates and two
OCRP Headquarters, one in Port Clinton and one in Genoa. We are asking for donations for our Century Club
Fund. One-hundred-percent of your contributions will be reserved for and spent on local campaigning.

2024 will be a big Presidential Year. Our Party is praying for a Republican sweep across Federal, Judicial, State
and Countywide offices. We need to win and take our country back from the radical left. As the liberal policies
flow out of the Biden Administration in Washington D.C., the OCRP must continue to be strong at the local
level. That is where our focus and power lies: Ottawa County. We are asking for your help. Your check made
payable to the Ottawa County Republican Party for Century Club membership ($100.00 per individual or $150
per couple) may represent the difference between winning and losing these critical elections in 2024. We
would encourage you to join our Golden Elephant Club for $250 or more.

We are planning a Century Club "Thank You" Breakfast on Saturday, May 4, 2024 at the Knights of Columbus
Hall in Port Clinton. Ohio Republican Party Chairman Alex Triantafilou will be our special guest. Invitations for
this Breakfast will be sent to Century Club and Golden Elephant Club members.

Please consider supporting our Century Club by sending your donation to the Ottawa County Republican Party
(Century Club), Lisa Slobodzian, Treasurer, 105 East 10th Street, Port Clinton, OH, 43452. You can contribute
directly online at: https://www.ottawacountyohiogop.com/century-club.  As leaders in our Party, we count on
and appreciate your support. The OCRP plans to work hard to extend the progress we have made into the
future. We hope that you will become a vital part of our team in 2024. 

For questions, please call Chairman Jill Stinebaugh at 419-367-3630. Thank you!

   
Jill Stinebaugh Linda Amos

Chairman Finance Committee Chair

Paid for by The Ottawa County Republican Party

https://www.ottawacountyohiogop.com/century-club.


• I’m excited to join the Golden Elephant Club for $250 or more, to ensure that the Republican Party will keep

going strong in Ottawa County.

• Yes, I’ll join the Century Club for $100 per individual or $150 per couple to celebrate our achievements in the

Republican Party in Ottawa County and help make the Party strong.

Name____________________________________________________________________________

Address__________________________________________________________________________

City________________________________ Zip ______________________

Email__________________________________ Phone ____________________________________

Make check payable to Ottawa County Republican Party (Century Club or Golden Elephant Club).

Send to: Lisa Slobodzian, Treasurer, 105 East 10th Street, Port Clinton, OH 43452.
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